
       

 

    
 

                 

May 2020 
While we are still “social isolating and social 
distancing” we have managed to come together in 
some safe ways to still enjoy some activities. We 
have rearranged our exercise class and we are 
doing “Hallway” Bingo. We are also brightening 
the windows with some “Rainbows over Hope 
Landing” and we are doing “Hallway” Socials. 
Our first was Snow Cones and Popcorn followed by 
Ice Cream w/yummy toppings. The residents are really 
enjoying these special events!            
Again, we want to thank all our residents and their 
families for being so understanding during this 
difficult time. We are praying for all of you and we 
can’t wait until our doors will be open to all. Stay 
healthy and stay safe. 
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Essentials for our “Essentials” 
“Thank you” to our team of hard-working 
individuals at Hope Landing and The Haven from 
Lyle, Cindy, Joel, FranCee and Maddie. Times are 
tough right now and we wanted to do something 
to support our team/family, so everyone received 
a bag of “essential” care items. We are so grateful 
and thankful for each of you. Your dedication, 
patience, kindness and love for our residents is 
greatly appreciated!! 

             
 
 

 

How to “Social Distance” 
and still have FUN!! 

Hallway Bingo 
This was one activity we knew we couldn’t stop, 
so we took a cue from other facilities and started 
our own “Hallway” Bingo. And it is a huge hit!! 
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Hallway Socials 
Our first “Hallway Social”,  
Snow Cones & Popcorn 

        
 

          
 

     
Ice Cream Social with yummy toppings. 

Woohoo!! 

    
 

      
 

 
         

 
 
 

          
 
 

   

Salon Day 

     
 

  
Although our talents don’t go much beyond 

shampooing, drying and curling, we hope our ladies 
are enjoying a little pampering right about now! 

 
Thank You Dairy Queen!!! 
We are feeling so blessed! Dairy Queen of 

Charlotte generously donated ice cream for our 
residents and Blizzard giftcards for all the staff. 

You guys ROCK!!! 

          
 

Virtual Visits  
We are still setting up “Live” video Zoom calls 
for anyone who would like to enjoy some face 
time with their loved one at Hope Landing or  
Facebook Portal if your loved one is at The 
Haven. Please call and set up a Zoom or 
Facebook Portal call today!!! 

We love 
spreading joy 

and 
happiness! 
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Rainbows over Hope Landing  
& The Haven 

 
 

     
 

 
 

 
 

Fun @The Haven  
I missed sharing the Beanbag Hopscotch photos 
back in March before we went into “lockdown”. 
They were sure having fun playing this and we 

can’t wait until we can bring it back out. 

 
 

Time for some porch sittin’ 

      
Soaking up that warm sunshine!! 

 
Squirrel Patrol 

       
Welcome to our humble home Mr. Squirrel! 

 
“Like” and follow us on Facebook 

for updates. 
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